Faculty Exchange Program:-

Date: 15/05/2024
Time: 12 noon
Venue: Room VB 6
Objective: To encourage students to learn about the C Programming Language at a glance.

Learn from outsource.

Program Details: Serampore Girls’College has MOU with Bidhan Chandra College, Rishra.
Department of Computer Science organized a One Day Faculty Exchange Program with
Bidhan Chandra College. Mr. Unmesh Mandal, Department of Computer Science of Bidhan
Chandra College, Rishra conducted this session. He taught about C Programming though Turbo

C Software. 13 Students of Semester 2 joined in this program.

Outcome: Our students enjoyed the session and participated very joyously. They enriched by
the lecture.
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Department of Computer Science

NOTICE

All the Students of 2" Semester of Computer Science
Major are hereby notified that Department will organize a
Faculty Exchange Program with Bidhan Chandra College,
Rishra on 15th May 2025 from 12:00 noon onwards.
Presence of every students are mandatory on that day. Mr.
Unmesh Mandal will take your class on the above said
Program.
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